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Ms. Erica-Irene A. Daes and

the Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues

Commission on Human Rights Decision 2002/108


At its 55th meeting, on 25 April 2002, the Commission on Human Rights, taking note of decision 2001/112 of 15 August 2001 of the Sub-Commission on the Promotion and Protection of Human Rights, decided to recommend that the Economic and Social Council invite the Chairperson-Rapporteur of the nineteenth session of the Working Group on Indigenous Populations, Ms. Erica-Irene A. Daes, in recognition of the high esteem in which she is held by the world’s indigenous community, to attend, address and present her report to the first session of the Permanent Forum on Indigenous Issues in May 2002.

[See chap. XV.]
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